
 
 
Scholarships for First Nations, Regional and First Contact Staff  
 
Scholarship applications to attend this year’s Community Legal Centres Queensland 
Conference are now open.  
 
Thanks to our generous sponsors, Community Legal Centres Queensland is offering a limited 
number of scholarships for First Nations, Regional and First Contact staff who are employed 
at a Queensland Community Legal Centre to attend the 2024 conference.  
 
The conference will be held at the Hotel Grand Chancellor in Meanjin/Brisbane on Tuesday 
21 May and Thursday 22 May.  
 
When awarding the scholarships, preference will be given to people who have not 
previously attended a conference.  
 
What’s included:  
2 Day Conference Registration 
 
What’s not included:  
Travel and accommodation expenses  
Meal and incidental expenses 
 
Applications close Friday 22 March.  All applicants will be advised of the outcome of their 
application by COB on Tuesday 26 March. This will enable unsuccessful scholarship 
applicants to still register before early bird registrations close.  
 
Apply via:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/24CLCQscholarships 
 
For more information about the conference:  www.communitylegalqld.org.au/2024conference 
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